
Thank You for Attending Our Garden Design 

Workshop! 

Dear [Participant's Name], 

We hope you enjoyed the Garden Design Workshop held on [Date] and found it inspiring and 

informative. Your participation was invaluable to us! 

To help us improve future workshops, we kindly ask you to share your feedback. Please take a 

few moments to answer the following questions: 

1. What did you enjoy most about the workshop? 

2. Was there anything you would have liked to see done differently? 

3. Please rate the overall quality of the workshop (1 to 5, with 5 being excellent). 

4. Any additional comments or suggestions? 

You can reply directly to this email with your feedback by [Date]. Thank you for your time and 

insights! 

Best regards, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Position]  

[Organization Name]  

[Contact Information] 


